
NOTICE 

 

Representatives of the Forestville Town Board will attend a meeting of 
the Door County Unit of Wisconsin Towns Association on Thursday, 
August 27, 2020 at 6PM. The meeting will be held at the Gibraltar Fire 
Station, 3496 County Road F, Fish Creek, WI 54212 

Meeting will be in-person and follow social distancing guidelines. 
 

Ruth Kerscher, Clerk 
Posted August 13, 2020 


